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If you are missing 
Reverend Peter’s lovely 
assemblies, here is a link 
to a virtual school called 
Oak Academy. Reverend 
Peter’s boss is leading 
assembly and he talks 
about Nelson Mandela; 
one of our houses is 
named after Nelson 
Mandela. 
Have you seen any more 
of the Oak Academy 
assemblies? 
Here is some 
information about 
another assembly next 
week 
 
On Friday 22nd May at 
10.30am, we will be 
sharing our first ever 
school assembly for the 
Oxford Diocese. This will 
feature an address from 
the Right Reverend Steven 
Croft, Bishop of Oxford 
and readings and music 
from a number of our 
schools. I do hope that you 
will be able to join us for 
this special event and 
further details will be 
released within the next 
week so that you will know 
how to access the 
assembly. 
 

 
 

A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
Hello Team, 
I have been inspired by your drawings and paintings and love to see what you 
have been doing. You have shared your work, so I am showing you some of 
mine. They are from quite a long time ago, but if I practise really hard, I might 
remember what I could do when I was practising every day. Practising is really 
important so please keep using Mathletics and Times Tables Rock Stars and 
reading. 
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